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From: Albert Ibbotson <loudsound@me.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 4:22 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Are you guy not paying attention to Trump wrecking the national economy?

50 now you dummies also want to tank your own golden goose by tanking Rl economy???
Typical you're not paying attention to what Rhode Islanders are going thru with this stupid TRUMP economy

Hi ALBERT, this is Don’s Marine. Tomorrow, proposed bill H6256 is going in front of the State House to be voted on and
would reinstate a sales and annual property tax on boats in Rhode island. This would reverse years of growth in our
state economy and hurt the working families and businesses that rely on recreational boating. Make your voice heard
before tomorrow!

Send an email to HouseFinance@rilegislature.gov and say the following:

“Dear House Finance Committee,

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256,

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs, and
negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s Marine industry.

Sincerely,
Albert and Lei-Ann Ibbotson

Sent from my iPhone
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